Town of Stratton
Planning Commission Meeting Minutes
Stratton Town Office
Wednesday, July 5, 2017

Attendance: Planners: Kent Young - Chair, John Wadsworth, and George Rigoulot.

7:00 p.m.: The meeting was called to order by Kent Young. No quorum was present, so no decisions can
be made.

Subdivision Revision: The Chair handed out warning and the report for the Planning Commission’s
Public Hearing for the adoption of the Subdivision Regulations (2017), to be held at the next meeting,
scheduled for August 2, 2017. The Chair said that he and John Bennett will finalize the index and have
the document ready to post and be mailed to surrounding towns and the State within the next week.
Meanwhile he will post and publish the Warning for the Hearing.

Approval of Meeting Minutes: This was not considered due to the lack of a quorum.

Other Business: No other business was considered. The Chair stated that it is possible that Elliott, et al,
for whom we held a Sketch Plan Review several meetings ago, may request a Preliminary Subdivision
Plan Review at the next meeting. First, they must submit a permit and fees. A general discussion of other
Town issues ensued.

Adjourn: The Chair asked for a motion to adjourn. John Wadsworth so moved. George Rigoulot
seconded the motion — all concurred and the meeting adjourned at 8:00p.m.

Minutes by:
David Reut Youny
David Kent Young
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